29th February 2016
Parent Governor Meeting – Boskenwyn
Parents and governors met and discussed the following:-
a) Nits!  JF asked if the school nurse still dealt with this (nit nurse).
Unfortunately not.  It is up to parents/carers.  However school will do all they   can to support them.  It is our duty of care to report sightings to parents and discuss management.  JF suggested a “Bug Busting” Day.  AC/MD to put date on newsletter – Wednesday, 16th March 2016.  All parents/carers to condition and bug bust that evening.

b) Fire Assessment/Fire plan
JF asked whether netball posts can still be removed to fit a fire engine through to the playground.  RM thinks the new sized trucks wouldn’t fit through the gate.  BT to look at fire plan when undertaking fire risk assessment.

c) Parking 
[bookmark: _GoBack]One parent commented on parents parking on the “Keep Clear” sign outside the gate at the bottom of the playground.  This is a fire entrance, blind spot and a junction, and therefore shouldn’t be used for parking.  AC/MD to put on newsletter.  RM reported that a white van takes up two spaces and the minibus another two.  We talked about minibus parking and would like to gather a working party to move the PE shed.  PQ to ask children to measure the shed and possible area.  This would create a parking space for the minibus.  Discussed possibly asking the van driver not to park outside the school gate between 9 am and 4 pm.

d) Chickens  
JF discussed the new addition.  PQ thanked him for all his hard work.  Children and staff are already benefitting and learning so much!  Chickens did belong to a battery farm so have up to date inoculations.  FOBS to agree to pay for any veterinary costs incurred.

e) Academy Update  
PQ informed governors of the latest news.  There will be a forum for an informal discussion to take place very soon.

NEXT MEETING:  Monday 18th April 2016 at 9 am
